CITY OF LA CROSSE

400 La Crosse Street
La Crosse, Wisconsin 54601
(608) 789-CITY
www.cityoflacrosse.org

LEGISLATION STAFF REPORT FOR COUNCIL

File ID Caption

25-0556 Resolution approving a reorganization to the table of positions and classifications for the Water department.

Staff/Department Responsible for Legislation

Derek Greebon, Water Superintendent; Matthew Gallager, Director of Engineering and Public Works

Requestor of Legislation

Rebecca Franzen, Director of Human Resources

Location, if applicable

Summary/Purpose

The changes to the table of positions and classifications for the City of La Crosse Water department by this action would result in the following change:

ADD one (1) FTE, non-exempt, Vac Truck Operator
REMOVE one (1) FTE, non-exempt, Water Distribution Specialist

Background

The water department has two (2) vac trucks but only one (1) FTE position of a Vac Truck Operator
(Grade 7) in their current budget. This results in a Water Distribution Specialist (Grade 6) being
assigned to work "out of class" as a Vac Truck Operator consistently. This change will allow the
water department to have two (2) FTE Vac Truck Operators.

Fiscal Impact

The proposed change for the Vac Truck Operator is anticipated to have a fiscal impact of approximately $1,200 in 2025. The position of Vac Truck
Operator will be covered by the 2025 Water Utility Operating Budget.

Staff Recommendation

Adopt
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